NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BONITA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
REGARDING THE 2016-2017 LOCAL CONTROL ACCOUNTABILITYPRELIMINARY BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education (“Board”) of the Bonita Unified School District
(“School District”) will hold a Public Hearing at its Regular Meeting to be held on June 15, 2016 to allow
for public comment prior to consideration of the District’s Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) and
Preliminary Budget for 2016-2017. The proposed budget will be available to the public for review from
June 10, 2016 to June 15, 2016.

The Public Hearing of the School District, to be held June 15, 2016 will begin at 7:00 pm of as soon
thereafter as practicable, at the District Office, located at 115 West Allen Avenue, San Dimas, CA 91773.
These matters will be considered at such time as this agenda item is considered by the Board of
Education of the Bonita Unified School District.

Any questions regarding the public hearing should be directed to Donna Martin, Administrative Assistant
Business Services at (909) 971-8200 extension 5201.



